Scheduling Committee Meeting Minutes
Feb. 18, 2020 from 7-8PM

Makersmiths- Leesburg

Attendance: Diane Painter, Brenda Bartholic, Melissa Kowalski, John Dubelko, Mark Millsap
1. Approval of January 2020 minutes.

2. Old Business

· Diane met with Mary Waldron to show her how to sort classes, events and workshops in Wild Apricot.  
· Recruiting members to this committee- Brenda Bartholic now has rights to create events on Wild Apricot. Diane will train her on Sunday, Feb. 23.  Brenda also volunteered to write-up step-by-step procedures for scheduling events and classes for scheduling committee members.
3.   New Business

· Waivers- How are they being tracked? People still bring paper waivers to classes when general public members enroll. If large numbers of people come in (i.e. Open Houses), we can use paper copies since it will take too long to check people into the iPad.  We need to keep the paper waivers for a week or two after the events to be sure nothing happened that would require us to refer to the waivers. We do not need to scan them or send them to Mark. If anyone comes back again for a class, then we will have them complete the electronic waiver. 
· We MUST set the 15-minute option for online registration payments.  

· Wild Apricot app- Adding walk-ins to the classes and showing payment is an easy process. Again, instructors should have the app on their Smartphones to make that happen.  
· Booking laser cutter training sessions – It is really important to first check the laser cutter reservation calendar before scheduling laser cutter classes.  
· Ceramics Program- item pick-up. Diane spoke to Julie and then Tom about labeling lockers in the Green Room for completed ceramics projects. Diane reserved five lockers in the Green room.  Julie Borneman, Jen Netsch and Jason Hill (ceramics instructors) all reported that they think this is a good idea. They will inform future ceramics students that they can pick up items on Tuesday evenings during Open House night at MS-P, or any time the space is open for work days, classes and events.
· Please note that the March 26, 2020 (5:30-7:30PM) LCPS Student Maker Showcase event is on our WA calendar. LCPS really wants the public to come. So let’s get the word out to our members.  

4.  Grants that support workshops and classes

· The committee reviewed the 100Women Strong Grant end of grant cycle report that is due to the 100Women Strong Foundation by March 13, 2020.  The report needs to go before the BOD by the end of the month for approval and Brad Hess’s signature as Chairperson of the BOD.   
· Infy Makers Contest grant 

Melissa Kowalski took the lead on the discussion about the need to identify a purpose statement, determine goals and what we would need from the foundation to meet the purpose/goals. We would also need to identify two people who would lead the grant initiative if awarded the grant. These two people will need to attend required Infy trainings if we are awarded a grant. The committee agreed that we should work on this for next year’s submission cycle (Jan-Feb. 2021).
